
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 

News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

 

Inventory closure at the Nunavut Liquor and Cannabis 

Commission  
 

Start Date: March 18, 2019 
End Date: April 2, 2019 
Nunavut-wide                   30 sec 

 

The Iqaluit Beer and Wine Store and the Rankin Inlet Liquor Warehouse are closed on 

April 1 and 2, to complete mandatory year-end inventory counts.  

 

Liquor permits will not be issued at the Iqaluit Beer and Wine Store or the Rankin Inlet 

office during the closure. 

 

Please note that the Iqaluit Beer and Wine Store is also closed on April 19 for the Good 
Friday statutory holiday. 
 

### 
 
Media Contact:  
 
Denise Grandmaison 
Manager, Communications 
Department of Finance 
867-975-6818 
FinanceComs@gov.nu.ca  

mailto:FinanceComs@gov.nu.ca

